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WEDNESDAY, APRIL 16, 2020 

ITEM # 10B9 SOFT CLOSE 
*************************************************************** 
 As you are aware, the Idaho State Board of Education directed schools to soft close for the 

remainder of the school year or until such time as local and state social distancing orders have 

been lifted and re-entry criteria established by the SBOE has been met. The criteria by the 

SBOE has not been determined. The administration recommends the following: 

 

The Kimberly School District soft close for the remainder of the 19-20 school and deliver 

services remotely. In the event students and staff can safely return to the school buildings 

following health department and CDC guidelines will be allowed to complete end of the year 

activities, tutoring, etc. Instruction will be delivered remotely for the remainder of the year.   


